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May 31, 2005

To: Department of Development

Re: Letter of support and variance

Representatives of the Columbus Metropolitan Library appeared before the
South Linden Area Commission at May’s meeting. Per your request, we have
approved a letter of support for your variance, provided that you receive all
necessary permits and approval from the City of Columbus. We believe in how
the Columbus Metropolitan Library is trying to improve the economic vitality of
the community in which we live. We commend you, and if there is anything else
that you need, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,
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Gsorg’e M. Walker, Jr.
South Linden Area Commission Chair



